Dear Mr. Bengtsson,
I do believe that our talks at the educational fair in Plovdiv, Bulgaria, were the beginning of a process that, hopefully, will lead to a long-term partnership between our two organizations. As devoted educators, we need to be involved in all those activities, events and processes that shape young people’s personalities and minds. Recognizing the scale, the achievement and expertise of your organization, at the same time I would like to express how glad I feel when I see that there are so many similarities between the two schools – independence, flexible decision making, entrepreneurship, we are even the same age. This means a lot to me. It speaks of similar culture. Well, at least this is how I see things.
With this email I just want to inform you that a few people from the school’s management, led by me, will be in the Netherlands from 7 to 16 May. This will be our annual visit to our two partners – CHN University and HAN University. However, I would like to use this opportunity and, if you think it is convenient, we could visit you in Jonkoping and discuss further steps towards cooperation. By the way, I will be bringing the Vice Rector International Cooperation, Ms. Svetla Stoyanova. As I told you in Plovdiv, we are really interested in the English read Bachelor programmes that you offer, as well as in the opportunities for student/teacher exchange under EU funded programmes (an area in which we are very active).
If you need more info concerning our school, you could visit us at www.internationaledu.org.

Finally, I would like to wish you success in all areas where you put effort.
Best regards,

Todor Radev

Rector of International College Albena, Bulgaria
